
From: Nair, Anuradha <naira@dhec.sc.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 12:52 PM 
To: Cotton, Karen 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Request for State Comments 
 
Thank you. No comments. 
 

Anuradha Nair, Director 

Division of Environmental Response (DER) 

Bureau of Environmental Health Services 

S.C. Dept. of Health & Environmental Control 
Office: (803) 896-4095 
Mobile: (803) 360-0831 

Fax: (803) 896-4110 

Email: naira@dhec.sc.gov  

Connect: www.scdhec.gov Facebook LinkedIn 
 
 

 
From: Cotton, Karen <Karen.Cotton@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 12:18 PM 
To: Nair, Anuradha <naira@dhec.sc.gov> 
Subject: Request for State Comments  
 *** Caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. *** 
Anuradha, 
Hello,  
I am Karen Cotton-Gross, the new PM for Catawba Nuclear Station. Please find attached a request for 
state comments. The original email’s Federal Register Notice information is corrected. Please let me 
know if you have comments, 
Best, 
Karen 
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